
Submitter: Rebecca McCoy 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Health Care 

Measure: HB3258 

Please vote No on this bill. I oppose further restrictions on pain patients and this bill 

could cause more bias and be interpreted that people in pain are suspected of 

harming their pets. This could justify a bias, if the state of Oregon (without proof) sets 

a precedent that says, we are worried that people in pain are deranged and will harm 

their pets for their medication. I also think it's wrong to include more in the PDMP 

when it will do nothing to stop an opioid epidemic that is caused by illegal drugs.  

 

Thank you.  


